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To: Trevor Bailey
From: INFO_CEF_CCE[INFO_CEF_CCE@cef-cce.ca]
Sent: Fri 2/16/2024 3:05:19 PM (UTC-05:00)
Subject: Response from OCCE
2024-02-16 Response letter Trevor Bailey.pdf

You don't often get email from info_cef_cce@cef-cce.ca. Learn why this is important

Our file #2022-0458-3
 
Dear Trevor Bailey:
 
In response to your complaint filed in July 2022, please see the attached correspondence
 
Sincerely,
 
 
The Office of the Commissioner of Canada Elections
 
 

Bureau de la commissaire aux élections fédérales
1-855-759-6740 | info@cef-cce.ca
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